
6.4(a) 
From: Marco Marchionda 
Sent: July 5, 2018 8:31 AM 
To: Bedioui, Ida <Ida.Bedioui@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Rural Official Plan - 1364 Barton St  
 
Good day 
 
I would like to add my comments for the upcoming Rural Official Plan Amendments. 
 
I own the land land @ 1364 Barton St., between Fifty Rd and Winona Rd.  
I am in the Greenbelt area. 
Depending on how the incoming Provincial Gov't deals with Greenbelt issues, my 
zoning for the land becomes confusing because it is not used for agricultural purposes. 
Nor is it clear what I am allowed to do on my 2acre parcel, surrounded by typical 
subdivision homes.  
 
I am surrounded by new residential developments and I have all the City amenities 
around me.  
I do not wish to start farming such a small piece amongst residential homes  but I don't 
know what I can do to move forward. 
 
Thanks for your time.  
Please contact me for more info, 
 
 
 
 
Marco Marchionda  
 
 
 


